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GET BACK ON THE ROAD WITH GOLDEN ARROW: WEEKLY AND MONTHLY
PRODUCTS NOW VALID FOR LONGER

We have taken note of comments from our passengers regarding changes to their
working hours and less days spent in office or on site and how this affects their travel

patterns.

In order to lessen the strain during these already difficult times, we have therefore
decided to increase the validity periods on weekly products from 18 to 30 days and

monthly products from 44 days to 90 days.

The extended validity period is applicable only to products bought on or after 16

October 2020 and is in place until further notice.

This means that our passengers will now be able to enjoy travel price discounts of up

to 45% over a longer period.

Golden Arrow remains committed to ensuring that our service offerings are aligned

with the current needs of our passengers.

More information on routes and pricing can be obtained via 0800 656463.
A soundbyte is attached for your convenience.
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